
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PUBLIC HEARING TO INTRODUCE ORDINANCE TO ADOPT DISTRICT MAP 

AND DISTRICT ELECTION TIMING AND SEQUENCE  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Chico, will hold a public 

hearing on February 4, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, Chico Municipal Center, 

421 Main Street, Chico, California to receive public input on the introduction of an ordinance 

to adopt district-based election maps and the timing and sequencing of elections. 

 

On February 4, 2020, the City Council will hold the fifth meeting in a series of six public 

hearings to adopt an ordinance to create seven voting districts and allow for public comment 

on district boundaries and district election timing and sequence. Residents are encouraged to 

attend and provide comment on the proposed ordinance adoption the proposed district map as 

well as the timing and sequence of district elections. Comments received from the public will 

be considered by the City Council when voting on the proposed ordinance. 

 

A Staff Report is on file in the Office of the City Clerk, 411 Main Street, Chico, California, 

and is also available on the City’s Website at www.chicoca.gov.  All interested persons are 

invited to attend the public hearing. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please email City Staff or email 

DistrictElections@chicoca.gov. 
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